
The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on December 26, 2013, at 6 p.m.  Mayor Higgins 
called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Esther Newberry, Harold 
Northup, Tom Schaefer, and Bob Weese.

Others attending the meeting were Dennis Hilliard and Chris Classen.

A motion was made by Schaefer, and 2nd by Newberry to accept the minutes of the December 12, 2013, 
meeting.  Newberry, Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

Discussed purchasing a solar light for the flag at the city hall/police station.  A motion was made by 
Schaefer, and 2nd by Newberry to purchase a solar light from Outdoor Solar Store for $145.  Newberry, 
Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

Discussed a letter from Mediacom regarding a rate increase.  Anyone that is affected by this rate 
increase will be receiving a letter from Mediacom.

Chris Classen discussed heating the old water plant.  It appears that the city may need to purchase 
another heater.  This will be discussed more at the next meeting.

Discussed purchasing a bullet proof vest for police officer Ed Parker.  Officer Parker is checking on an 
used vest that he thinks the city may be able to purchase.

A motion was made by Schaefer, and 2nd by Newberry to purchase 4 books from the La Harpe 
Historical & Genealogical Society for $56.  These are books that have information on the cemetery and 
old newspaper articles of Dallas City.  Newberry, Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

A motion was made by Northup, and 2nd by Schaefer to adjourn the meeting.  Newberry, Northup, 
Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

Stanley K Vorhies, Deputy City Clerk


